
Keller Public Library Minutes 

The board of Keller Public Library met May 29, 2025, at 5:15 p.m. in the community room. 
Those in attendance were Britney Sweeney, Kurt Lovelady, Nicole Guethle, Katie Mayberry, 
Donna Becker, Adam Clark, Randy Russell, and Jordan Myers.  

President Kurt Lovelady called the meeting to order. Adam made the motion to approve the 
minutes of the April meeting. The second was made by Randy. The motion carried.  

Treasury Report: 

Jordan reviewed the treasury report for March. Total receipts for March were $3,123.03. 
Total disbursements for March were $18,739.91. Nicole made a motion to approve the 
treasury report for March. The second was made by Donna. The motion carried. 

Library Report: 

Jordan gave the library report for April. There were five story hour dates, with all five having 
good attendance. There was a recent state library meeting. Jordan said we should get all 
our funding. Half of the funding has already come in, and the rest should be coming in June. 
Library statistics continue to still be good. 

Old Business: 

We received the check from Mr. Keller. Jordan has ordered the new furniture for the library. 
Jordan will book the carpet cleaning, and the library will need to close for the cleaning day. 
On June 11th, the Summer Reading Program will begin. Camie has everything ready and in 
place. There will be some repeat presentations but also some new presentations. 

New Business: 

Next month we will select new officers. The building has been power washed, and the 
windows have been cleaned. Our irrigation system recently had a leak, but it has been fixed 
and is working again. 

Friends of the Library Report: 

Nothing to report from Friends of the Library. 

With no further discussion or business, Britney made the motion to adjourn, with a second 
made by Adam. The motion carried.  

The next board meeting will be June 26, 2025, at 5:15 p.m. 

Katie Mayberry, Secretary 



 

 


